
From: Ann Hickey <Ann.Hickey@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 10:26 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Jennifer Johnson Washington <Jennifer.JohnsonWashington@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Opens Tue, Dec 12 at 7:30 PM 
  

Good morning, 
I attended the Hip-Hop Nutcracker in my official capacity for DCASE last night. Thank you 

  
  

Ann Hickey (she/her/hers) 

Deputy Commissioner of Operations 

Chicago Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events 

78 E. Washington St., Chicago, IL 60602 

Office: (312) 744-4306, Mobile (312) 907-2426 

www.Chicago.gov/DCASE 

 

 

http://www.chicago.gov/DCASE

